
…to the public kickoff workshop for the S.R. 50 Corridor 
Planning Study. The Florida Department of Transportation 
(FDOT) is conducting this workshop to relay the project 
goals and objectives, explain the study process, seek public 
and agencies input, and provide interested persons an 
opportunity to get involved in the studies. 

This project was requested by the City of Clermont to 
coordinate the development of a future vision for the 
corridor that establishes a multimodal approach to providing 
for future transportation needs. This study will involve a 
community-based evaluation to determine how best to 
meet the needs of current and future users, and to establish 
a long-term plan to guide evolution of the corridor that 
appropriately correlates the balance between land use and 
transportation planning. 

Please visit our project website at www.cflroads.com & search for financial 
project identification (FPID) number: 442924-1

For more information, please contact:
Ennis Davis, AICP, FDOT Project Manager,
by phone at 386-943-5422 or
by e-mail at ennis.davis@dot.state.fl.us.

Florida Department of
Transportation 
719 S. Woodland Blvd.
DeLand, FL 32720
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